
 
Reconsideration Policy 

 
The library fully endorses the principles documented in the Library Bill of Rights and the 
Freedom to Read Statement of the American Library Association. Materials available in the 
library present a diversity of viewpoints, enabling citizens to make the informed choices 
necessary in a democracy. The library also selects a wide variety of library materials that satisfy 
the diverse interests of our community. The library upholds the right of the individual to secure 
these resources, even though the content may be controversial, unorthodox, or unacceptable to 
some. The library’s varied collection is available to all; however, it is not expected that all of the 
collection will appeal to everyone. 

Patrons who wish to request the withdrawal or reclassification of materials currently owned by 
the library are encouraged to discuss their concerns with the director. If the patron is not 
satisfied with the response to their request, the director will provide the patron with information 
and a form to request formal reconsideration of the library resource. Withdrawn books are 
donated or disposed of at the discretion of the library director. 

 


